
Mrs. Lori Davis 

Grade 2 
Sharpsville Area Elementary 
724-962-7168 or 724-962-7455 ext. 104 
Email: ldavis@sharpsville.k12.pa.us 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Please allow me to take this opportunity to introduce myself to you.  My name is Mrs. Lori 
Davis, and I am pleased to have your child in my second grade class this year.  I look forward to 
meeting you, and working with you and your child toward a successful school year.  
 
The main emphasis in second grade will be in the areas of Reading, Language Arts and Math.   
Science and Social Studies will not be graded on the report card. However, children will be 
accountable for the content studied. Cursive writing will also be introduced this year. 
 
Your child will be graded on classroom work, tests, homework and class participation.  Report 
cards will be sent home every nine weeks to show your child’s progress.  
 
In order to maintain a comfortable learning environment, basic classroom rules will be 
established.  These rules will be reviewed every day and character education lessons and 
activities will be implemented.  Everyone’s cooperation will be needed to ensure a smooth 
running classroom and school.  A reward system will be implemented to encourage this positive 
behavior. 
    
I realize that you are concerned with your child’s educational well-being, so it is essential that 
you, your child and I all work together as a team to achieve the greatest success.  I will be 
asking you to work with your child on reading and spelling words, math facts and various other 
assignments for homework throughout the year.  These assignments should only take 
approximately twenty minutes.  Please be sure to sign your child’s folder to acknowledge that 
the assignments have been completed. Your child will receive a reward stamp at the end of 
every day if all homework is complete and rules are followed.  Please check the homework 
folder nightly for the assignments and reward stamps. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at any time with questions, comments or concerns you may have 
throughout the year.  I will be happy to help in any way that I can.    
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lori L. Davis 

mailto:ldavis@sharpsville.k12.pa.us

